
Patrol Leader’s Council Meeting                  September 27, 2004 
 

1. O/A Make-Up Ordeal is November 5th-7th. Kyle Hughes, Matthew Slother and 
Mr. Steigerwald need/plan to attend. 

2. Craig Kearney is getting pictures from the Website for the scrapbook. 
3. Jonathan Egbert has given Mrs. Franz a list of Merit Badge books that the Troop 

needs to purchase to add to the Library. We just have to check to see what funds 
we have available to buy the books. 

4. We had several Webelos visit us at the Court of Honor. 
5. Service Projects need to be scheduled and completed by the Service Patrols. 

Patrol Leaders need to let Josh Franz know what the Service Projects have been 
done in the last 6 months, how many attended and what was accomplished. 

6. Program feedback sheets need to be turned in by Patrols to Josh Franz at the end 
of each meeting. 

7. Patrol Leader reports were given, including activities and Service Projects. 
8. Raptors have program for next meeting and Troop will be working on the Fire 

Safety Merit Badge. In November there will be a trip to the Fire Department on 
the night of the troop/patrol outings.. 

9. Backpacking October 14-17, a short b/p trip will be at Pine Mountain and a long 
trip will be on the AT. (Springer Mountain) There is talk of a third group of 
hikers. We need three experienced adults with each group. More details at 
Monday’s meeting. There are 7-8 backpacks in the shed to check out. 

10.  October 23 there will be a Fall Festival at the MVUMC. We need Scouts to help 
sell popcorn. 

11.  November 12-14 - Fishing and Shooting Campout. Mrs Hughes is the Adult in 
Charge and Kyle Hughes is Scout in Charge. This shooting sports merit badges 
are by individual sign-up. 

12. October 10 is Den Chief Training – Sign-up on Monday October 4. Registration 
Form is available on the website. 

13. Nominations for Senior Patrol Leader and Assistant Senior Patrol Leader must be 
turned in no later than start of the October 25 PLC meeting. Must be a Star Scout 
and have previous leadership experience. 

14. November 1 will be Troop Elections. There is a volunteer sheet for requesting 
Troop Positions. 

15.  October 4 is Scouting for Food Kickoff. Each Scout should collect 50 cans or 
more to be donated to Cherokee Must Ministry. Dr Dinoff is in charge. All Troop 
Officers must turn in 50 cans. 

16.  Announcements will be made at the beginning of the meeting instead of at the 
end. 

17.  The current Patrol Leaders need to have the Patrol Outing on November 15 
planned by October PLC. 

18.  October 2 MVUMC will have a yard clean-up at the church 8a.m. bring tools and 
gloves. Great Service Project! 

19. October 25 – Popcorn orders and money is due. 
20. Seabase trip in May. Adult in Charge is Mark Neas. Deposit for trip is due 

October 18th. 


